Vista Lakes Newsletter Article Submissions

Thank you for volunteering to write an article for the Vista Lakes community! Vista Lakes is your community so it is appropriate for you and any other resident to contribute to the newsletter. Please consider these guidelines when writing your article:

- Articles should be clear and concise
- Articles should have proper grammar and sentence structure
- Articles of a personal nature should be written in first person

Please be aware that the Communications Committee retains the right to edit your article for spelling, grammar, organization and content, but the editor will consult with you before making any changes. Due to space restrictions, we cannot guarantee inclusion of all articles submitted. Please submit your article to the Community Coordinator at MBrown@VistaLakesFL.com. Thanks again for contributing to your community!